To whom it may concern, I am writing this email on behalf of Easton Morgan. I started coaching Easton when he was 10 years old. From the moment I met Easton, I haven’t come across many kids with the work ethic, and determination that he possesses. At a very young age, he has always been a kid who always found a way to accomplish the task at hand, and whatever goals he laid out for himself. As he has gotten older, his motivation and determination has only gotten stronger. It takes a special kind of character, and kid, to be able to accomplish moving up in class, and taking on much larger challenges that may come with the move. Easton checks all of those boxes, and there is no doubt in my mind, that this is exactly what Easton needs. As coaches, we have to do everything we can to push these kids and to keep challenging them. At this point, Easton deserves those challenges, and I know he will continue to embrace everything thrown at him and attack every obstacle in stride. I’m extremely grateful to be apart of his journey, and to be one of the few writing a letter of this matter. Thank you very much!

Eric Smith

